Breton, Mary B

From: Lisa Thompson <I[t895et@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 24, 2023 8:41 PM
To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Gas Powered Vehicles

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| am Elisaberh Thompson and live in Brownfield Maine. | am speaking our about the proposed plan to reduce and phase
out gas powered vehicles.

Please don't rush into this. | live in an area where we have long commutes to work, worked as a social worker who was
on the road making home visits in a large rural county. There is not the inferstructure to support electric vehicles,
stopping to spend the time to charge would result in fewer home visits in a day. They malfunction during flooding, and
there are still many problems that are not yet worked out.

Please do not rush down the trail if following California.

Sincerely,
Elisabeth Thompson



